

### THERAPY SERVICES

#### Newsletter

May 2021

"The purpose of life...is to be useful, to be honourable, to be compassionate, to have it make some difference that you have lived and lived well." - Ralph Waldo Emerson



#### **Our Team Values**

- 1. We strive to make a difference everyday
- 2. We show compassion and kindness in everything we do.
  - 3. We follow through on what we say we will do.
    - 4. We serve our clients with passion
  - 5. We inspire each other to be the best we can be.
    - 6. We embrace growth and learning





#### THERAPY SERVICES

#### Newsletter

#### What is news at HH?

#### Our new name!

Thanks to everyone for your support during our transition from Southern Highlands Speech Pathology (Bowral Office) and Southern Tablelands Speech Pathology (Goulburn Office) over to being Hanrahan Health – Therapy Services. We are loving our new signage and new name and hope you do to! A big thank you must go to Banter in Bowral for helping to design our new logo and colours and branding. We love it!



#### Our new team members!

A huge welcome to our beautiful new team members who have started this year – we are loving having them all on the team.





### THERAPY SERVICES

### **Newsletter**

Lyn Cross

Receptionist, Accounts Officer and Assistant to the Director



Skye Deighton
Goulburn Receptionist



Prue Wade

Bowral Receptionist – pictured with Sooz





## THERAPY SERVICES

### **Newsletter**

Michelle Petersen

Allied Health Assistant in Bowral



Emma Lister
Speech Pathologist in Bowral



Bridget Kropp
Speech Pathologist in Bowral





## THERAPY SERVICES

## Newsletter

Madison Sloane
Speech Pathologist in Goulburn



Anna Love
Occupational Therapist in Bowral



Jess Harris
Speech Pathologist in Bowral







#### THERAPY SERVICES

### Newsletter

#### **Hanrahan Health PODCAST!**

Did you know that Hanrahan Health now have our very own PODCAST! Thanks to Priscilla Fujita, one of our Bowral team members, for getting this off the ground. can find us by searching for our podcast – "The Voice of Health" or clicking on the links on our website here:

https://www.hanrahanhealth.com.au/blog/the-voice-of-health-what-is-speech-pathology

https://www.hanrahanhealth.com.au/blog/the-voice-of-health-episode-2-top-tips-for-a-new-graduate-speech-pathologist





#### THERAPY SERVICES

#### Newsletter

#### **Clinic for Good**

Our Clinic for Good has been running well! See our latest blog here from Anna Love all about this wonderful clinic and how much it means to us here at Hanrahan Health to be giving back to our community.

#### Giving back to the community in our Clinic for Good

Written by, Anna Love. April 7, 2021

We had smiles all around on Saturday as the Hanrahan Health team hosted one of our regular 'Clinic for Good' sessions at our Bowral and Goulburn clinics. Sixteen clients who would otherwise have difficulty in accessing therapy met with one or more of our Speech Pathologists, Occupational Therapists and Allied Health Assistants. It was a happy, noisy morning – and our busiest session ever!

Our therapists volunteer their time to provide free-of-charge, one hour sessions to clients who have difficulty accessing support for a range of reasons. We love giving back to our beautiful community, and we hope today's Clinic provided a bit of much-needed sunshine and support to our clients.

If you would like to find out more about our speech pathology, occupational therapy service or Clinic for Good, please <u>contact our friendly team</u>.





## THERAPY SERVICES

### Newsletter

#### **Team Culture Day!**

Our team had a wonderful whole day Team Culture Day recently in Bowral which was a wonderful opportunity to gather as a larger group, reflect, set goals together and really have a lot of fun along the way! We are very proud of our team culture here at Hanrahan Health and value all of our team members enormously. Here are a few photos from the

inspiring day.













#### THERAPY SERVICES

### **Newsletter**

#### **Team Milestones**

A couple of celebrations for our team in recent months – so many team achievements lately, so I will just put a few in extra worthy of a mention!

#### Eva Kline

Eva reached 12 months on our team milestone and is now an Intermediate Speech Pathologist in our Goulburn team



**Catherine Barrett** 

Catherine reached 2 years milestone on our team and is now a Senior Speech Pathologist in our Bowral team





#### THERAPY SERVICES

#### Newsletter

Yasmin has started her maternity leave and is after waiting patiently for her baby to arrive, we are very excited to announce that Frankie Rose Gorton was born late last week and is simply the cutest (we can't wait to meet her!!!)



#### **Change in Policies**

We hope you are continuing to enjoy your therapy sessions at Hanrahan Health. We would like to let you know, that from 1<sup>st</sup> of June, we are rolling out a change in one of our policies. To help cover our time and allow for high quality services, we will be increasing our admin time from 10 minutes per therapy session to 15 minutes per therapy session. 15 minutes will allow us more sufficient time to document our progress notes for the session (a record of goals targeted, data taken in the session and a plan for the next session), and to send an email to communicate the session with the extended team including parents, other family members, teachers and other team members as relevant. Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact either myself directly, or one of our friendly team members at your local clinic.



### THERAPY SERVICES

### Newsletter

And that's a wrap from me. Until next time, keep filling your world with kindness.

Kate Hanrahan and the team at Hanrahan Health



